
GO GREEN! PROTECT THE ENVIRONMENT AND MAKE YOUR 

WORKPLACE SAFER BY REMOVING MERCURY! 

FDA Compliance Program 

sponsored by GP:50 Melt Pressure 

Mercury Awareness has become a mainstream topic,         

regarding negative effects of this hazardous substance not 

only to the environment but long term health.  

FDA now mandates  that all packaging & containers for food, 

Cosmetics, Pharmaceuticals, including Disposable Tableware 

are no longer allowed  to use Mercury Filled devices in their 

manufacturing process. All devices that comes in contact with 

the melted polymer must be FDA Approved, contain NO    

hazardous substances, and be in compliance. 

Mercury Filled Melt Pressure Sensors, Transducers and     

Transmitters contain noted volumes of this toxic material 

GP:50 can help you with your compliance via our GO GREEN Program! 

A GP:50 Representative will work with your Extrusion Maintenance Department to identify the remaining Mercury 

Filled melt pressure transducers in your facility. As these are replaced you can receive a Trade-In discount towards an 

equivalent new GP:50 Melt Pressure non-Mercury Filled Transducer. 

The GP:50 Non-Mercury Series Transducers are totally non-toxic, safe, and FDA Approved! 

GP:50 will be happy to properly dispose of, on your behalf, each removed unit through our processing center. 

Once a final inventory check confirms that the last Mercury Filled transducer has been replaced,  GP:50 Melt Pressure 

will present your facility with a handsome plaque which proudly designates your facility has succeeded in making our          

Environment a safer place to live and your provided a safer place to work! 

 

Your GP:50 Go Green Program plaque will highlight the names of your Plant Manager,     

Maintenance Team and GP:50 Representative that worked to complete this Go Green initiative 

Display the plaque with pride to show your Business Partners and Employees you care! 


